Town of Frankfort Plan Commission

3/12/12 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission (PC) held its 69th meeting March 12, 2012. Commission Chair Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 

Present were Manore; commission members Donna Gates, Dwight Jelle, Curt Stine and alternate Tina Bee; secretary Bryce Black was absent and excused. 

Also in attendance was Frankfort resident John Ryan.

1. Minutes from previous meetings

D. Gates made a motion to accept the 2/27/12 minutes. Stine seconded.  The vote was unanimous to approve.

2. Report on Meetings Attended

None were attended

3. Citizens’ concerns

John Ryan asked if land with a Government backed mortgage can be defaced.  He also stated that his well water smells bad and he buys bottled water for drinking.

4. Discuss Filling Vacant Plan Commission Position

It was discussed and decided to run a notice in the Courier Wedge.  Applications would be due before the April Town Board meeting and presented to the Town Board for a selection.

5. Discuss Second Draft of Zoning Ordinance

The zoning districts were examined.  A list of comments and questions will be sent to Dan Fedderly and can be addressed at the next Plan Commission meeting.

6. Upcoming meetings

The next Plan Commission meeting will be Tuesday, 3/20/12 at 6:00 pm. The next Town Board meeting will be Thursday, 3/22/12 at 7:30 pm.

7. Adjournment

Gates moved to adjourn the meeting.  Bee seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at  7:3 PM.

Maureen Manore

